
                    Rotary 

               Club of Deloraine 

 

 

 
 

The Rotary Club of Deloraine invites those students commencing their 

first year of Tertiary Education from Deloraine and Westbury districts, to 

submit applications for a Tertiary Scholarship being offered by the Club, to 

the value of $3000. 

 

Written applications outlining academic record, intended study program, 

hobbies and community involvement to be forwarded to Annette Viney by 

19th January 2024. Interviews of shortlisted applications will be held late 

January/early February 2024. 

 

Post applications to: 

Rotary Club of Deloraine 

Attention Annette Viney 

PO Box 85, Deloraine 7304, Tasmania 

 

or Email to: annetteviney@gmail.com 

 

More information can be made available by contacting Annette Viney at 

annetteviney@gmail.com or on 0412 437 417 

 

      2023 – 2024 Create Hope in the World 


